MEG Report Annual Parish Meeting June 2023
MEG report: Well for a group which first met in March last year it has been a busy 12 months - we published our first Environmental Newsletter, made a lot of new contacts, received a great deal of support from MALGA, the Parish Council, SNDC, Parish News and from the Norfolk Wildlife Trust via their Claylands project. In September we held two events in the Jubilee Hall - Families Day and a talk on the theme of Connecting the Dots for Wildlife.  In February this year we were able to plant 160 trees in the area we are now calling Meadows Wood, and for Great Big Green Week this year we have launched our Meadows for Mulbarton project by planting over 500 wildflower plants at the entrance to Catmere Herne and at the School. We have also engaged with the School to run a competition for a logo to represent the Meadows project and the results of this will be announced shortly. And looking ahead we are organising a new event, involving lots of organisations and village businesses: How Green is Mulbarton? at the end of September. My thanks to everyone who helped us get started last year and are keeping us going this year. 

Lynne Middlemiss.
